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Dear parent/carers

World Book Day 2024 — Year 3

Woodside Primary School
Gittin Street

Oswestry

Shropshire

SY111DT

Tel: 01691 652446
admin@woodside.shropshire.sch.uk

www.woodsideschool.co.uk

World Book Day is due to take place on Thursday 07 March. Your child can choose to dress up as
one of their favourite book characters. All the children will be receiving their £1 book token. The
token can then be exchanged for one of the World Book Day books or used to get £1 off any full

price book.

As part of our World Book Day celebrations, Year 3 will be having a Reading Café in the Wellbeing
Centre. This will be an opportunity for parents and carers to come and see how we teach reading.
Staff will be on hand to answer any questions that you may have. You will also be able to enjoy
some one on one reading time with your child while in the school setting. The staff will also be
sharing some useful tips, books recommendations and other reading related advice.

Date/Time Class
Monday 04 March 2.30 — 3.00 3CR
Tuesday 12 March 2.30 - 3.00 3MR
Friday 08 March 2.30-3.00 3sD/JpP

Please complete the slip below if you would like to attend and return to your child’s class teacher

by Monday 04 March.

With thanks for your ongoing support.

Claire Jones and Louise Jones

Headteacher: Claire Bennett B Ed (Hons) Chair of Governors: Gordon Channon

Associate Headteacher: Louise Jones B Ed (Hons)

Woodside Academy Trust trading as Woodside Primary School is a company limited by guarantee. Registered in England and Wales No. 8239113



I would like to attend the Reading Café with my child

in class

Signed (parent/carer):




